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Reference: Hasdrubal Project

Subject : Letter of Appreciation

Dear Mr. Ben Ayed,

We wish to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt thanks to you for successfully
executing the Hasdrubal Project in accordance with Client & Petrofac requirements.

PIRECO has carried out the abovementioned Project with utmost quality standards. Your
contribution to successful completion of this Project is significant and is deeply
appreciated by the Petrofac Management.

With our compliments, we are sending the completed Hasdrubal Project photographs for
your use.

Once again, thank you very much for your enthusiastic participation in our Project. We
have no doubt that it would not have been the success that it was without PIRECO
contribution and execution.

Very sincerely,

Fadi Najja

Dy. Managing Director
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S. S. Sarma
} Managing Director
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